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November 4, 2013


Dear Colleagues,

[bookmark: _GoBack]On September 22, 2013 a bulletin was posted addressing the new position that Barrington (Barry) Barnett would be taking on as General Chairperson and Harjinder Dhamnait would be taking on as the new President.

These changes were effective October 1, 2013.

Please be informed that if you have any questions or concerns to please address them to your president Harjinder Dhamnait.

His contact information is as follows:

416-524-3223 and/or president@screeners.iamaw.ca


In Solidarity,


Amber Chambers
Communicator
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